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For those of you who have email capability, the Cary Amateur Radio Club will be sending 
meeting notices (and recent news items) in a PDF file called “The Feedline.”  This is a 
resurrection of the old Feedline that was sent out as hard copy via the USPS, years ago.  Now, 
we are avoiding the printing and mailing costs of even the postcards.  Some of you may be 
receiving this having not previously received a postcard.  We want to include as many as we 
can to enlarge the foot print of Amateur Radio. 
 
The September meeting of the Cary ARC will be convened at the White Plains UMC, 313 SE 
Maynard Road, Cary, NC 27511.  The business meeting will begin on or after 7:31 pm.  We meet in 
the basement of the Activities Building at the rear of the lot. The meeting room is at the opposite 
corner of the building – diagonally. 
 
The program this month will be a DVD on Packet Radio.  Also, there will nominations for Club 
Officers.  We should have elections next month (Oct.), if all nominations are in order. 
 
HAMFESTS: JARSFest - November 17, 2013  

 Location: Benson American Legion Building  
                605 North Wall Street     GPS address 
                Benson, NC 27504  

 Sponsored by Johnston Amateur Radio Society  
 ARRL Hamfest  
 Talk-In: 147.270+  
 Public Contact: Michael Callam , KD4UJC, Email  

               1916B Stricklands Crossroads Road  
               Four Oaks, NC 27524  
               Phone: 919-934-9623  

 
VE Exams dates and times - The RARS VE Team will be giving FCC License Examinations at the 
JARSFest, above. 
 
The Cary ARC Holiday Dinner will be held at Perkin’s Family Restaurant near Rt-64 and Lake Pine 
Dr., on Thursday, December 5, at 6:00 pm.  Bring the whole family and “come as you are.”  No 
business will be discussed.  This is “Dutch Treat” and CARC will pick up the gratuity.”  There will be 
some door prizes. 
 
    
 
 
Notice: If you are receiving this document via the US Post Office AND you have an email address, send an email to  
W3HL@ARRL.NET  giving your name and call sign, so you can be added to the distribution list for the PDF file. 
 
If you are receiving this document as a PDF file and wish to be removed from the distribution list, send an email to  
W3HL@ARRL.NET  giving your name and call sign and put “remove” in the subject line. 

 


